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RUTH WINTER’S MEMORIAL SERVICE ON SATURDAY, Oct 16 at 11 a.m. 

Cascade Christian Reform Church, 13908 - 51st Ave. N.E., Marysville 
 
I am deeply saddened to be sharing with you that we have lost another district 
staff member. Ruth Winter was killed in a car accident on Saturday in Caldwell, 
Idaho.  
 
Ruth was a learning center specialist at Denney Juvenile Justice Center. Her 
passion for helping at-risk students was clearly evident in her work at Denny and 
at the PASS day reporting program.  
 
Ruth began working in the district in 1987 as a teacher’s aide. After leaving the 
district in 1991, she returned in 1997 for the Denney position she most recently 
held. She was a beloved and valued member of that team and a positive and 
inspirational influence on her students. 
 
Her family has expressed appreciation for your support and thoughts. I thank you 
also for the compassion and care so evident among you – for our students and 
for each other. 
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